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Ginstead Mount 
 
 
 
Estate Inspection Area: 
 
Date of Inspection: 6/9/17     
Housing Officer: Eve Hitchens 
Attendee:  
Weather conditions: 
 
Hanover Elm Grove 3 
 

Date No Street Description of problem Action taken 

06/09/2017  Pankhurst Avenue 
rose bush overgrowing onto pavement, prickly email to Highway 

Enforcement 

06/09/2017  Freshfield Road 
concrete and other stuff in front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Freshfield Road 
gardens overgrowing onto pavement 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Down Terrace 
front garden overgrown and bulk rubbish 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Down Terrace 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Down Terrace 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Down Terrace 
overgrown front garden and washing machine 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Down Terrace 
overgrown front garden and furniture 

letter to tenant 
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06/09/2017  Firle Road 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Firle Road 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Firle Road 
junk in front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Firle Road 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Firle Road 
overgrown front garden and wood 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Hallett Road 
overgrown front garden and bulk rubbish 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Hallett Road 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Hallett Road 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Hallett Road 
overgrown front garden VOID 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Hallett Road 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Clayton Road 
bulk rubbish on side garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Clayton Road 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Clayton Road 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Plumpton Avenue 
wood and table in front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Plumpton Avenue 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Plumpton Avenue 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017  Plumpton Avenue 
overgrown front garden 

letter to tenant 
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06/09/2017  Plumpton Avenue 
overgrown grass 

letter to tenant 

06/09/2017   Glynde Road 
Vauxhall Astra silver - abandoned car, no front wheels, on jack reported to Abandoned 

Vehicles (BHCC) 

 
 
 
 


